
Raedwald Trust Uniform Policy
Uniform with purpose

Your trousers, skirts, shorts and 
tracksuit bottoms should be black. 
These will need to be suitable for 
PE. Skirts and shorts should be of a 
sensible length. You can wear your 
trousers from your home school so 
long as they are black/charcoal.

Your shoes should be 
mainly black, have a low 
heel and be suitable for PE. 
You can wear your shoes 
from your home school.

A navy 
sweatshirt 
and polo 

top will be 
provided for 
you to wear. 
You will be 

able to keep 
these when 

you leave.



Raedwald Trust Uniform Policy
Uniform with purpose

Your trousers, skirts, shorts and tracksuit bottoms should be black. 
These will need to be suitable for PE. Skirts and shorts should be of 
a sensible length. You can wear your trousers from your home 
school so long as they are black/charcoal.

Your shoes should be black, have a low heel and be suitable for PE. 
You can wear your shoes from your home school.

A navy sweatshirt and polo top.  These will be provided for you to 

wear. You will be able to keep these when you leave.

At your Raedwald Trust setting, you will be required to 
wear:

A temporary uniform will be provided for you in the event 
that you are wearing the incorrect uniform.

Failure to arrive to school in the correct uniform consistently 
over a period of two weeks will result in a meeting between 
Raedwald Trust staff and your parents/carers/guardians.

Support can be provided in order to purchase items 
needed.

If you refuse to wear the temporary uniform (or change at 
home), you will be taken home with a work pack to 
complete or taken to another Raedwald Trust site to work.

If you arrive in the wrong uniform:
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